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I oppose HB 3075. This will do nothing to support law enforcement or provide safety 

to anyone in this state from firearms related situations. There is nothing here that 

supports enforcement of laws already in place to prevent firearms to get into the 

wrong hands, this only punished people who follow the rule of law. Until you address 

this issue directly, this is a feel good bill that is an egregious waste of taxpayer 

money and the time of our elected officials.  


